
 
 

Dated: 15th July 2024 

 

To Whomsoever It May Concern 

 

The Boxing Federation of India (BFI) is officially recognized by the Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports 

(MYAS), the Indian Olympic Association (IOA), the International Boxing Association (IBA), World Boxing, 

and the Asian Boxing Confederation (ASBC). It is the only recognized federation for the sport of boxing in 

India. 

The Organizing Committee of World Championships, AIBA (Amateur International Boxing Association), 

ASBC Confederation and IBA do not issue World Championship certificates. The Boxing Federation of India, 

being solely responsible for the sport of boxing in India, is authorized to issue certificates on its letterhead. 

These certificates can be verified with the records available on the BFI website. 

 

 

Arun Malik 

Executive Director 

Boxing Federation of India 

+91-9459288813 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boxing Federation of India 

319, Udyog Vihar, Phase –IV, Gurgaon, Haryana -122 015, India 

Office: 323, Udyog Vihar, Phase –IV, Gurgaon, Haryana -122 015, India 

Email:info@boxingfederation.in, Phone : +911244370792 
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